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Water Use Advisory Council

December 14, 2021



2

1. Welcome
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WUAC Chair Order for  12/14/21

ÅBryan Burroughs, Executive Director (Items 1-8)

Michigan Trout Unlimited 

ÅBrian Eggers, Principal (Items 9-12)

AKT Peerless Environmental
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2. Roll Call

3. Approval of Agenda ςRoll Call Vote

4. Approval of MinutesτRoll Call Vote
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5. Public Comment
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6. Legislative Update
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7. Monitoring Well Network 
Update
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8. Committee Chair Reports
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A. Data Collection Committee

Bryan Burroughs
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B. Implementation Strategies 
Committee

Laura Campbell

Doug Needham
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ÅCommittee met October 21, 2021

ÅDiscussed the status of funding for the 2020 
WUAC Report Recommendations

ÅBegan discussions about ideas and 
recommendations for the 2022 WUAC Report 
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The WUAC Implementation Strategy 
Committee requests that the 

following items be dropped from the 
recommendations that were 

identified in the 2014 WUAC report
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ÅTU 2.2 
ïMake the WWAT registration number a required field in Wellogic(and on paper 

well logs) for high-capacity wells.

ÅReason for recommending that this item be closed
ïEGLE is currently able to run Wellogicto identify pumps with capacity of over 70 

gallons per min so there is no need to make this be a required field. Also, the 
Drinking Unit water does not support this recommended change as it is impossible 
to implement and there appears to be no support from industry and EGLE.  

The WUAC Implementation Strategy Committee requests that the 
following item be dropped from the recommendations that were 
identified in the 2014 WUAC report
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ÅTU 3.1 
ï¢ƘŜ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ŦƻǊ ŎƘŜŎƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳǇƭƛŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ άŀǎ ōǳƛƭǘέ ǿŜƭƭ ŎƻƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƛƻƴ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ 

with WWAT and/or SSR registrations of groundwater LQWs should be automated.  
Discrepancies between these should be flagged for follow up by staff.  

ÅReason for recommending that this item be closed
ï This recommendation is not supported by EGLE DWEHD nor the MGWA.  The 

process for checking this information is labor intensive but EGLE has added staff 
and is keeping up with issues. Also, there was a training recommendation in the 
2014 Report (TU 3.2 ςThe DEQ should work with stakeholders to increase the 
understanding of Part 327 requirements for owners of newly constructed large 
capacity wells and increase compliance with the requirement to report 
ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴŎŜǎ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ ŀƴŘ άŀǎ ōǳƛƭǘέ ǿŜƭƭ ŎƘŀǊŀŎǘŜǊƛǎǘƛŎǎΦύ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŜƭǇ 
resolve this issue moving forward.

The WUAC Implementation Strategy Committee requests that the 
following item be dropped from the recommendations that were 
identified in the 2014 WUAC report
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C. Models Committee

Dave Hamilton

Jim Nicholas



25

Water Use Advisory Council
Models Committee

wŜǾƛǎƛǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ άIŀƭŦ aŀȄ wǳƭŜέ

Streamflow Depletion 
Apportionment
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Adjacent streams 
identified
by stream segments with 
non-zero depletion 
fractions estimated by the 
Thiessen polygon depletion 
apportionment equation.
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Calhoun2

130Stream segments 
ƛŘŜƴǘƛŦƛŜŘ ǳǎƛƴƎ άadjacent and 
expandingέΦ
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Calhoun2

7 Stream segments identified 
ǳǎƛƴƎ άadjacentέΦ



33



34

Calhoun2
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Calhoun2
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Calhoun2
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Kalamazoo2




